
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 
Girls’ School 

Year  4 Newsletter 

 

 

The girls have settled well this week, they have looked really smart and have 

made a very good start on their journey in Year 4. Please support them this 

year by making sure homework is done on time and that they have a full PE 

kit in school.  

 

 

 English  and Maths Autumn 10-

Minute Workout 1  

 Spellings week 1 

Homework due back Tuesday 10th 

September 2019.  

As a school we are going to celebrate Roald 

Dahl’s birthday on Friday 13th September 

2019. A £1 donation will be collected. 

Children are asked to come to school dressed as 

a character from a Roald Dahl book, they can 

wear yellow clothes or  they can wear their 

school uniform back to front. 

 

 

Winterbourne Expects. 

Wednesday 11th September @4pm in the 

School Hall. 

 Key information given for the school 

year. We look forward to seeing you! 

 A chance for you to meet the teachers 

and ask questions. 

Our class text is: 

The Iron Man by Ted Hughes. 

Our Topic is: 

What happens inside us? 

Value of the Month: 


